Monday, January 25, 2021

To whom it may concern;

We are applying for a development variance permit for 7664 Moncton Crescent in lower College
Heights. The purpose of this application is to construct a carport addition on to a home. This carport is
needed by the homeowner as he has suffered a stroke and his mobility is seriously compromised. This
carport wili aliow him to have safer entry and exit from his vehicie during inciement weather. Thank you
for your consideration in approving this application. REDAéTED* (Signature)

Al Brochu for Cantilever Construction on behalf

of Chris Sdoutz
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